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TO: Senator Clayton Hee, Chair 
 Senator Maile S.L. Shimabukuro, Vice Chair 

Committee on Judiciary and Labor 
 
HEARING: Thursday, February 23, 2012, 10 am 
  Conference Room 016 
 
FROM: Linda Santos 
  Family Programs Hawai‘i 
 
RE: SB 3046   
 
  
As the President and CEO for Family Programs Hawai‘i, I thank you for this opportunity 
to testify. 
  
We strongly support Senate Bill 3046.   
 
In today’s economic climate, it makes sense to be prepared to qualify for all funding that 
can bolster the Hawai‘i Department of Human Service’s (DHS) budget. That is what 
SB3046 proposes to do.  It states that the DHS “shall adopt and comply with the language 
of the Child Abuse Prevention and Treatment Act of 2010, including any amendments 
adopted after December 20, 2010.”  This helps ensure that DHS is able to continue to meet 
the requirements and conditions required to receive federal assistance as it relates to the 
grant program under the Child Abuse Prevention and Treatment Act of 2010. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to speak on this important issue. 
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